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Friday 30th April 2021 

Diary Dates for 2021 

 

 Bank Holiday: 3rd May 

 Bank Holiday: 31st May 

 Half Term: 1st June to 4th June 

 INSET Day (Closed to Pupils): 11th June 

 INSET Days (closed to Pupils): 22nd & 23rd July 

 

 As the Corona virus restrictions have now started to be relaxed, I am 

delighted to tell you that we will be restarting after school clubs week 

commencing 10th May.  

 

Each club will take place in a class ‘bubble’ and will be held outdoors 

whenever possible. You will be receiving an email shortly with further 

details.  

Places will be limited and on a first come first served basis.  

 

We have also been making plans for swimming lessons and sports day 

– watch this space for further updates!  

 

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend. 

 

 

Mrs Rundle  
 

 

 



Class 1 

This week in Class 1 we have been learning about Sir Edmund Hillary        

(the first person to reach the summit of Mount Everest).  

 

The children have been brilliant at remembering facts about him and able 

to write a fact file. They have been climbing ice mountains and creating 

their own Everest's from blocks.  

 

Next week we are going to learn about Sir Ranulph Fiennes. Over the  

weekend see if you can find out about him and why he was famous.  

Nursery 

The nursery children have enjoyed lots of outdoor learning this week.  

They found the missing letters to make their name and collected natural         

materials to decorate the letters. 

Class 2 

Class 2 have had another busy week.  

They have produced some really fantastic diary writing and had lots of fun 

acting in role and presenting freeze frames.  

 

In Maths, we have been working on addition and subtraction strategies, as 

well as number bonds and our times tables.  

The children looked at animal babies in Science, started our work on Mount 

Everest in Geography and practised avoiding obstacles in PE.                       

 

Super learning everyone! 



Class 3 

Class 3 have had a fantastic week of learning.  

 

We have been working on our multiplication facts in maths and writing 

character descriptions for our story.  

In R.E. we have been learning about the core beliefs and practices in    

Sikhism.  

In D.T. we cooked a paella as part of our 'Food From Around The World' 

topic.  

In Geography, we have been researching facts about the Japanese      

culture. 

Class 4 

 

Class 4 have had a great week, putting in a huge amount effort into      

Creative Writing and into Reading Scales and Number lines in Maths.  

 

They have also had a fantastic time with our Go 

Active Sport Team and have been learning       

Archery and playing Dodgeball.  

 

Another good week...well done Class 4! 
 

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Congratulations to the following pupils for receiving this 

week’s headteacher award: 

 

Nursery: Harley 

 

Class 1: Phoebe 

 

Class 2: Mollie 

 

Class 3: Alexis & Phoebe 

 

Class 4: Lacie-Louise & Faith 



Vacancy 

General Kitchen Assistant required at 

Whitemoor Academy 

Every Friday 

11:30—13:30 

For more information or to apply, please email:                     

whitemoor.academy@aspens-services.com 


